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Housing
The Council has submitted two bids to the Government for the Places of Change Programme for capital funding.  The bids being for the development of a new homeless women's hostel and Centre of Excellence for Homelessness.  The Council has also submitted a bid, on behalf of the YMCA, to develop a Foyer - 17 units of accommodation and resource centre - based at their building at Fisher Street.     We understand that for the £70 million fund available, bids amounting to over £300 million have been submitted.   The CLG are to announce the outcome at the end of March.

A CLG advisor visited on 19th February to act as a 'critical friend' and provide an informal assessment of our present position on tackling homelessness. The 'Action Planning Day' included representatives from other agencies in Carlisle as well as our own Housing and Homelessness team. The visit proved extremely interesting and beneficial to all concerned and advice received will help progress towards achieving CLG priorities and in developing our new Homelessness Strategy and Action Plan, due at the end of June.

CDRP 

Dispersal Orders: Introduced on 1st December, the order has been used 70 times.

DPPO: In place since 21st December, the order has been used several times and has been used in conjunction with Operation Outlaw.

Operation Outlaw ran over the half term holiday and resulted in the seizing of quantities of alcohol from young persons.  There was a reduction of 14% of criminal damage and ASB compared with half term last year.

MINX - motor vehicle nuisance project is preparing once again for the busy spring period. Incidents are down compared with last year with work completed at key sites such as Engine Lonning and Keenan Park.   Cummersdale has become the key location and work has begun on 'Black Dub Wood'.

During 2007 there has been a big reduction in reported motor cycle incidents - a 63% reduction around Keenan Park.  This year the CDRP has committed a further £5000 to further the work at other key locations.

BAT ( Bogey volunteer Action Team) Doorstep Crime Project for Cumbria Neighbourhood Watch Association took 1st place in Cumbria Community Awards - Safer Community Category.  We have 21 BAT Neighbourhood Watch volunteers.

Healthy Communities and Older People

Following on from the original projects which are still running a further three projects have been identified, funded by the grant received by the DOH - Communities for Health.

Lifestyle on the Road: Carlisle Leisure Ltd is embarking on a 3-year project called Lifestyle on the Road. The scheme involves taking equipment to schools, community venues, promoting healthy lifestyles and fitness activity.

Worthwhile Days: Carlisle Mencap will encourage people with learning disabilities to access mainstream sporting and leisure facilities and eat healthily. The scheme includes also working with providers and carers.

On Your Bike: Impact Housing Association are to use cycling and bike mechanics to improve health and wellbeing of vulnerable and hard to reach local people. The scheme will involve a programme of rides and events together with the provision of equipment.
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